


poor air quality is not generally an issue 
in Crawley. If the Government’s air 
quality objectives are exceeded, an Air 
Quality Management Area (AQMA) 
should be declared, and an Action Plan 
prepared. 



flood attenuation. This would equate to 
the area not being available for 
development. The Environment Agency 
is currently working to identify a final 
format for the scheme, and once a 
preferred option has been identified it is 
anticipated that a period of public 
consultation will be held, with a formal 
planning application expected to be 
received during November 2009.

In light of the Government guidance,
the main options relating to flooding
are:

• To produce a locally specific policy 
requiring developers to accord with the 




